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     The Board of Directors of Herpetological Conservation and Biology elected several new editors to our 
group in 2014. Please join us to welcome them to our editorial team: 

Associate Editors:   

   Kara Dodge, NOAA Postdoctoral Researcher, Woods Hole, Massachusetts, USA 
   Brian Shamblin, University of Georgia, Georgia, USA 
   Don Shepard, University of Central Arkansas, Arkansas, USA (promoted from Assistant Editor) 
 

Assistant Editors: 

    John E. Herman, Florida Gulf Coast University, Florida, USA 
    Nathan F. Putman, NOAA Southeast Fisheries Science Center, Florida, USA 
    Calandra “Cali” Turner Tomaszewicz, University of California, San Diego, California, USA  
    Signa Gundlach, Southern Nevada Water Authority, Nevada, USA 

    Also, we wish to thank several long-term editors who have contributed to Herpetological Conservation 
and Biology, some from the outset nearly 10 years ago. The following have completed their editorial 
tours:    

     Christina Davy, Sean Doody, Brian Horne, Amy Lind, David Steen, Richard Vogt, and Rom 
Whitaker 

   We hope these changes result in an infusion of expertise to our editorial group to help balance out the 
departures of those who assisted us in the past.  We appreciate the service of our editors, who are the heart 
of the journal. 
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